Annual Bocce General Meeting and Elections – March 21, 2017

Meeting called to order by Ernie Hamilton @ 6:30pm in the ballroom

Board Member Attendees: Ernie Hamilton – President

Fran Vita – Vice President

Lynn Roccaro – Treasurer

Ann Marie Cancilla - Secretary

Brenda Stankoski – Event Coordinator

Sharon & Bill Dasbach – League Coordinators

148 Member Attendees

President updated attendees on various topics including outdoor lighting; outdoor pavers; additional clay for courts. Reminded membership that lessons will be given by Fran Vita and Phil Roccaro during November and December 2017.

Nominations were taken from the floor for positions of Vice President, Event Coordinator and Secretary.

Judy DiBucci nominated Karen Ripperda for the Secretary position. Ballots given to all the attendees for the Secretary position reflecting nominees Karen Ripperda and Diana Genotti.

Secretary cast one vote each for Chuck Cochrane for Vice President and for Brenda Stankoski for Event Coordinator.

President announced result of the elections:

Vice President - Chuck Cochran

Secretary - Karen Ripperda

Brenda Stankoski - Event Coordinator

Chuck Cochrane spoke to the membership regarding his views on what he would like to bring to the Bocce experience going forward in 2018.

Fran Vita thanked the membership for their years of support regarding his years of involvement in the Cascades Bocce Club. He gave a special thanks to all the volunteers that make the Battle of the Sexes an outstanding success each year.

Meeting Adjourned 7:30pm